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The current laws associated with identifying voters is adequate. The introduction 
of these proposed new laws will impact most on those who who are already most 
disadvantaged. They are also unnecessarily restrictive when there are already 
adequate checks and balances in place to ensure that all reg istered voters votes 
are recorded. 
The introduction of this proposed new law is unwarranted and will impact on 
many legitimate voters without doing anything to substantial in restricting 
electoral fraud. 
I n conclusion, the amount of electoral is so small that this proposed law is 
unnecessary. 
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